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October 23, 2024

Dir. BENJAMIN D. PARAGAS, Ph.D, CESO III e da
Director IV, Regional Director =
Department of Education RO 11
Tuguegarao City

Dear Director Paragas,

Greetings in the name of service!

In view of the inclement weather brought about by Tropical Storm “Kristine”, we would like
to inform you that our scheduled Training for the PhilHealth Learner’s Material on October
26, 2024 shall be moved on November 9, 2024, to ensure the safety of our teachers and

participants, which remain as our priority.

The venue shall still be at the Casa Familia Hotel, Aurora, Isabela including the arrangements
and notes indicated in our prior letter dated October 7, 2024.

We shall continually coordinate with you on this matter. Our lines remain open for any
inquiry.

Thank vou and we pray for everyone’s safety as we weather this storm.
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Regional Vice President
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